
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

23 June 2017 

 

 

To whom it may concern 

 

 

DIB Australia has an extensive working history with Hume Anglican Grammar, completing 

many installations for us and with more installs scheduled. 

 

DIB has worked with us to update the projectors in our Primary and Secondary Schools, 

and has recently installed touchscreens in some of our classrooms. 

 

Our Solutions Consultant, Gabi Ceglia, is always quick to respond, whether we are 

requesting a quote or to update us on a project’s progress. 

 

A key differentiator is that Gabi is very proactive in the initial scoping process. She has 

already visited the classrooms scheduled for projector upgrades and determined the 

requirements for where the new projectors will be installed. It is this level of dedication 

and attention to detail that has led to our decision to work with DIB Australia on future 

installations. 

 

DIB’s Production Manager, Mel, has been accommodating and flexible. Her co-

ordination of technicians has allowed works to be undertaken during times convenient to 

us, such as during lunch breaks and when classes are not scheduled. 

 

DIB’s technician, Andrew, has displayed leadership and efficiency in running his team 

whilst on school grounds and he has been able to keep installation projects on schedule, 

even during hectic periods. He is familiar with the school having worked on site on a 

number of occasions including during classroom transitions between buildings.   

 

We look forward to completing planned future projects with the DIB team. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Tim Agnew 

Deputy Principal 

Hume Anglican Grammar 


